
 

Questions about the MRAS Equine Facilities and memberships, please email: mras.equine@gmail.com 

 

 

MRAS Riding Memberships 

The May through July Quarter Riding memberships available for purchase.  For fees and 
registration information please refer to the MRAS website: 
www.millarvilleracetrack.com under Get Involved → Memberships → Riding Memberships 
Should you have any questions, please contact MRAS.equine@gmail.com  

New riding members will need to make an appointment or come into the office to complete 
their registration and receive their access FOB and information about booking riding times. 

 

MRAS Equine Activities 

We are happy to announce that Lindy Barron and Jesse O’Brien will be instructing clinics for 
MRAS.  Please refer to attachment for further details. 
Clinics dates: 
Lindy Barron – Saturday May 28th 
Jesse O’Brien – Sunday, June 26th  

Plans are in works more equine activities coming in the spring and summer and will be posted 
on the website.  Also, check your email and the TrackWatch in the coming months.  If you have 
an idea for a clinic or activity you would like to see, please contact MRAS.equine@gmail.com 

 

 

Ranch Riding Equitation and Patterns 

http://www.millarvilleracetrack.com/
mailto:MRAS.equine@gmail.com
mailto:MRAS.equine@gmail.com


As a wrap up to the season, a fun show the ranch riding participants over the past months was 
held on April 30th.  Hope to provide details and pictures next month. 

This program has been a success for both MRAS and its participants.  Again, we send a big thank 
you to Lynn Brunton for facilitating the program for our riding community.   

We look forward more Ranch Riding, please keep an eye on your email and the TrackWatch for 
any upcoming dates. 

MRAS Junior Rodeo  

The Junior Rodeo program wrapped up on April 29th.  The program ran from November through 
to April and had 29 pre-registered participants ranging in age from 2 to 17.  A big thank you 
goes out to Niki Doenz and the committee for facilitating this program throughout the season.   
 
We look forward to Jr. Rodeo returning in the fall; details will be posted to the website.   


